
St. Paul’s Summerville Children’s Ministry 

 

September News! 
What’s Happening this month in Children’s Church? 

This month we will continue to follow the sermon series in the Gospel of Mark. This past Sunday we made a few 
changes to our Children’s Church time. The 3 and 4 year olds began their Children’s Church time by going  to a 
new room for a time of games and crafts that relate to the Bible Story for the day. The 5, 6, and 7 year olds 
began with  chapel with Mrs. Shannon for the first 20 minutes. These changes helped our chapel time. We will 
continue having a mini chapel time that consists of learning about our Anglican traditions in worship.  We like 
to begin with a review or a  fun game followed by our Gospel reading with acolyte volunteers. We then have our 
Bible Story for the day. After our Bible Story, we have prayer time, complete  with prayer requests and 
volunteers leading us in prayers, as well as saying our confession prayer. Before wrapping up our time together, 
we enjoy singing a song or two. Mrs. Shannon  then takes  the 5, 6 & 7 year olds to the 
activity/ craft room for their craft time. She will pick up the 3 and 4  year olds for their 
chapel time.  

Stay tuned for more news on new additions we will be adding to our chapel that will help 
in teaching the Bible lessons as well as our Anglican traditions.  

 
VERSE OF THE MONTH:  

 
                  ​              “Praise the LORD!! Let all that I am praise the LORD.” Psalms 146:1 

 
   
 
 
 
 

 

We will be practicing  our verse of the month in Children’s Church. I encourage you to have 
fun memorizing this as a family. Here are some fun ways to help your child with Bible verse 
memorization: 

● Write the words on labels and stick on legos. Your kiddos can enjoy stacking the 
legos in the right order to complete the verse.  

● Write the verse in sidewalk chalk and play hopscotch 
● Write the Word Wednesday! This I borrow from one of my favorite authors. Enjoy 

doodling and writing the verse together on Wednesday and claim that time as “write 
the word” Wednesday.  

● Have a post-it of the verse in your car to practice on your way to school or as you 
wait in car line. What a great way to start your day!  



 
 
   
SEPTEMBER  

   ​ Children’s Church Bible Stories 
 

● September 2nd: Jesus Restores Sight to a Blind Man (Mark 8:22-25) / Peter Says Jesus is the 
Messiah (Mark 8:27-30) 

● September 9th: Jesus Predicts His Death the 1st Time (Mark 8:31-38) 
● September 16th: Jesus Heals a Demon-Possessed Boy (Mark 9:14-29) 
● September 23rd: Jesus Predicts His Death the 2nd Time (Mark 9:30-32)/The Disciples Argue about 

Who Would be the Greatest (Mark 9:33-37) 
● September 30th: The Disciples Forbid Another to Use Jesus’ Name (Mark 9:38-41)/ Jesus Warns 

Against Temptation (Mark 9:42-49) 
     

 
 ​ Sunday School  

We are excited to continue our study  with The Gospel Project! Your child will be given an 
Activity page each Sunday. This will  be helpful to use during the week. You will also be 
receiving an email at the beginning  of each week that will provide a follow up from 
Sunday’s lesson as well as some  helpful talking points for you and your child. This 
provides some great tips to start  some good conversations with your child/children 
about what the Lord placed on their  hearts on Sunday.  
In the coming weeks I’ll be posting  some fun “meet the Sunday School Teacher” facts! 
Stay tuned!  

Sunday School Room Locations and Teachers: 
3 and 4 year olds - CY125 - Ponies Room - Angela & Bucky Jones 

     K5 and 1st Grade - CY101 - Library - Mary Barefield & Jamie Kincaid   
                                      2nd and 3rd Grade - CY205 - Tina & Charles Dunning 
                                      4th and 5th Grade - CY206 - Shannon & John Vorlick 
                                      Co-Director - Nikki Schluter 
 

 
 

Check-In and Security!  
Don’t forget to check your child in each Sunday and keep the matching security parent tag. We have some new 
security in place to ensure the best safety for all of the children on our campus. Please come and show your matching 
security tag and pick your child up from Sunday School. If your child attends Children’s Church you must come to the 
back door of St. Paul’s Central and show a volunteer the matching security tag before picking up your child. Thank 
you!  
 
 
 

 
Make sure you are following our facebook page: “St. Paul’s 
Summerville Children’s & Faith at Home MInistry” for updates  during 
the week!  
 
 

 
Hope you all have a blessed month! You all are such a blessing to me and I look forward to 
seeing you and your families each Sunday! Mrs. Shannon 






